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 Bioux Hayes OBJEMAIL2015/3057/P 02/07/2015  00:23:06 Building of flats will reduce all light to the back of our basement flat and allow anyone facing the rear 

of our house to see directly into our bedroom thus invading our privacy.My wife and I work nights,so 

the building work will make our lives unliveable.The area is already under constant development.Every 

square inch of Primrose Hill is being developed into flats.We have a new build of flats that have been 

under construction for over two years at the rear of 112A Gloucester Av, a new flat built onto a side 

entry of 134 and 136 has been added to also.We have a block of flats newly built not more than 100 

yards away on Dupton Place and some further down the street that have stood partially empty since 

completion over a year ago.The area has been a building site already for years and this is just a new 

nightmare for us. The old diary was converted into a business park a long time ago, but was once the 

studio for famous artists Binder, Edwards & Vaughan (BEV).This alone should stop development.It 

should be a heritage site.
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OBJEMPER2015/3057/P 02/07/2015  00:07:58 I would like to complain about the proposed application to turn 110 Gloucester Avenue from offices 

into residential flats. I am very concerned about the absolute loss of any daylight into our back garden. 

And also, our main bedroom has a large glass patio window and anybody looking into the garden 

would be able to see straight into our bedroom, we would have absolutely no privacy. I'm also very 

concerned about the disruption this would cause. I work nights and having building work next door to 

our house for such a long time would mean that I wouldn't be able to get any sleep for the entire project 

because of the noise from the building site that would probably start around 8am when I get home from 

work. Also, does the building not have small historical significance? A block of similar flats were built 

recently in Dumpton Place and another set of new flats built recently further down Gloucester Avenue. 

Neither were in keeping with the local architecture and they are frankly an eyesore. The Dumpton Place 

flats don't even seem to be completely occupied. There is scant parking on our road as it is and the 

increased parked traffic would mean that we would end up parking further and further away from home. 

Also, I'm concerned about the dirt that living next to a building site would generate. I want to be able to 

leave my windows open without getting a house full of masonry dust.
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